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February 5, 2016 
 

Bicycle Theft Alert 
On February 2nd, 2016 at 12 noon, the below pictured person stole a bicycle from outside Davis 
Hall.  The person is described as approximately 5’7”-5’8”, 150-170 lbs, thin build, mid-20s, light 
colored short cut hair, blue eyes and unshaven.  He was carrying a large red “Marlboro” back 
pack type bag.  He left the area riding a bicycle, while rolling a second bicycle next to him. 

If you know this person or have any additional information please contact the University 
Police (UPD) at 727-873-4140 or police@usfsp.edu. 

As a reminder, bicycle owners are required by City Ordinance 26-02 to register their bicycle 
with the St. Petersburg Police Department, you may utilize this link for on-line registration, 
http://police.stpete.org/solve-crime/bicycle-registration.html.  UPD encourages all bicycle 
owners to secure their bikes with U-bolt type locks.  

 

  

 

SEE SOMETHING-SAY SOMETHING-DO SOMETHING 
If you ever see anyone suspicious on campus or become aware of a suspicious or concerning 

incident please call UPD at 727-873-4140 or alert police via the Blue Emergency Phones. 
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